
 

 

UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 
DISTRICT OF CONNECTICUT 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 
 
 

The Clerk’s Office will be closed 

Tuesday, December 24, 2013 

Wednesday, December 25, 2013 

Tuesday, December 31 at 1:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, January 1, 2014 

 

in observance of the holidays. 

 
CMECF remains available 24/7 for electronic filing.  

Paper copies may be file stamped and placed in the 
drop box at each courthouse. 

 

 

Robin D. Tabora, Clerk 
December 20, 2013 


